
Contact Resources for Patient Liaison 

Queries 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. If you have any questions or require assistance regarding 

patient liaison services, please do not hesitate to reach out to the following resources: 

Contact Information: 

• Patient Liaison Office:  

Phone: (123) 456-7890  

Email: liaison@healthcareprovider.com  

• Feedback and Complaints Department:  

Phone: (123) 456-7891  

Email: feedback@healthcareprovider.com  

• Patient Rights Advocate:  

Phone: (123) 456-7892  

Email: advocate@healthcareprovider.com  

We are committed to providing you with the support you need. Thank you for trusting us with 

your care. 

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Healthcare Provider Name] 


